
19. CHRISTCHURCH INJURY PREVENTION STRATEGY

The Board’s feedback was sought on injury prevention and safety issues, as part of the development
of the Christchurch Injury Prevention Strategy.

It was resolved that Board members participate in a joint seminar with other community boards at a
time to be arranged prior to the end of September 2001.


